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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and 

its year-round warm climate provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, 
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FDOT to Host May 18 Hybrid Construction Open House Highlighting  

Edgewood Avenue Roadway Improvements  

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a 
construction open house inviting the community to learn more about the upcoming 
resurfacing project taking place on Edgewood Avenue South from Roosevelt Boulevard 
to Cassat Avenue. Improvements will include the construction of a roundabout-style 
traffic configuration at the intersection of Edgewood Avenue and Plymouth Street, bike 
lanes, shared use lane markings, mid-block crossings, signals, sidewalks and signage 
upgrades.   

The hybrid construction open house will be held Thursday, May 18 at the FDOT 
Jacksonville Urban Office Training Center, located at 2198 Edison Avenue, 
Jacksonville, FL 32204. Project staff will be available to answer questions in-person, 
online at nflroads.com/VPH or by phone at (562) 247-8422, access code 898-990-052.   

Citizens may drop by anytime between 4:30 and 6 p.m. to learn more about the scope 
of the project, ask questions and view conceptual renderings of the project.  

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com.  
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